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Entries for the 2017 FCJ Excellence Awards still open

Entries for the 2017 FCJ Excellence Awards, which acknowledges work in local and community print newspapers, is open
until 24 April 2017 to any permanent editorial staff member working for a local or community print newspaper in South
Africa — entries should cover the period between 1 January 2016 and 31 December 2016.

The winners of the 2017 awards will be announced at an award ceremony held at the Leriba Hotel and Spa in Centurion.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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